
DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION 

Public Notice 

Joint 401 Water Quality Certification Application and Chapter 91 License Application 

Notification Date: 6-1 1-08 

Pursuant to 33 U.S.C. 1341 and M.G.L. c. 21 543, notice is given of a 401 Water 
Quality Certification (WQC) Application and M.G.L. Chapter 91 Waterways License 
Application is being filed by the Town of Newbury to replace an undersized culvert under 
Newman Road in Newbury to restore a salt marsh. The culvert is within the jurisdiction of 
flowed tidelands. The proposed project is water-dependent. Additional information about 
this project and the permit applications may be obtained from the DEP (Information below), 
The Town of Newbury or via Chris Gajeski of The Louis Berger Group Inc. -
cgajeski@louisberger.com 1978.853.3819 

Written comments on the 401 WQC must be sent within twenty-one (21) days of  this 
notice to: 

Department of Environmental Protection 
MassDEP Northeast Region (Wetlands) 
2058 Lowell Street 
Wilmington, Massachusetts 01887 

Written comments on the Chapter 91 License Application must be sent within thirty, (30) 
days of this notice to: 

Waterways Regulation Program 
One Winter Street - 6th Floor 
Boston, MA 021 08 

Any group of ten persons, any aggrieved person, or any governmental body or private 
organization with a mandate to protect the environment who submits written comments may 
appeal the Department's Certification and Chapter 91 License. Failure to submit written 
comments before the end of the public comment period may result in the waiver of any right 
to an adjudicatory hearing. 
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